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SILVER SPRINGS FUN  
By Pat Markert  
 Sunday, May 29, the Silver Springs Chap-
ter had their 45th annual car show. It was a 
spectacularly beautiful day and that brought out 
close to 400 show cars.  
 The thing I love about this show is that it 
is so relaxed. No judging, no trophies, no pre -
registration, no red tape  -  just fun.  
 Everyone brings their baby.  All are wel-
come  -  antique, hot rod, souped up, modified, 
original, rusty, and dusty.    
 Here is a collection of some of the cars 
attending the show. If I have the year, make or 
model wrong, let me know.  

I saw this Packard go by and grabbed my camera. 
You know I love color  -  what a stunning blue.  

1951 Hudson Hornet  - distinctive body style  

1956 Pontiac in a most gorgeous orchid.  

1959 Rambler Custom station wagon  

1955 Packard  -  Love the yellow and black, so 
stylish  

Dodge 1951   -  The color on this is kind of neu-
tral for me, but I like the shape. Reminds me of 
the Chevy we had when I was a kid.  

 
 
Terri Shaw and Bob 
Ronning working the 
registration desk. It 
takes a lot of people 
to run this show  -  
this  just shows 2 of 
them.  

                                         Continued next page  
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Sandwich Show  continued  

NEW DRIVERS LICENSE 
COMING IN JULY  
From an article titled òSophisticated Driverõs  Licenses Com-
ing in Julyó by Stefano Esposito in Chicago Sun-Times, May 
18, 2016. 
 

 Starting in July the Secretary of Stateõs 
office will begin 
issuing a new type 
of drivers license. 
When you go to 
renew your li-
cense, you will 
leave the office 
with a hole 
punched in your 
old license and a 
temporary paper 
replacement.  
 The new license will arrive about 2 weeks 
later in the mail. This is to fight fraud and iden-
tity theft and comply with new federal mandates. 
All the new licenses will be made in Springfield 
which gives the Secretary of Stateõs office time 
to evaluate the information, making sure the in-
formation is credible. This is part of the system 
mandated by the U.S. Department of Homeland 
Security Real ID Act.  
 If you are planning on flying before your 
new license arrives, be sure you take the old li-
cense and the temporary paper replacement. TSA 
will temporarily accept these as ID for the expe-
dited security screening program.  

Jesse White with new and tem-
porary drivers license.   

In Memoriam:  
 MARY LARSEN  
 

 Long time member 
of the Momence Chapter, 
Mary Ellen Larsen, 71, of 
Bourbonnais, passed away  
May 25.  She was born 
October 1, 1944 and retired from the Shapiro 
Development Center.  
 She enjoyed antique cars, going to din-
ners and vacationing with her friends. She 
loved spending time with her three grandchil-
dren, her great grandchild; and she loved her 
dog, Half -Pint.  
 She was a lot of fun and will be missed. 
Our condolences to her family and friends.  

1959 Dodge Dart from the era of big fins!  

We had a group show up driving hearses and 
dressed in Gothic style costumes. One of the men 
even brought his pet red tail boa!  

There was a nice variety of trucks like this one 
and the one below.  


